Bennett, John F (DOT)

From: Bennett, John F (DOT)

Sent: Tuesday, November 02, 2010 7:45 AM
To: Bennett, John F (DOT)

Subject: RE: Chitina Cemetery Road Draft Decision

From: Sorensen, Kevin L (DNR)

Sent: Monday, November 01, 2010 4:08 PM
To: Bennett, John F (DOT)

Subject: Chitina Cemetery Road Draft Decision

John,

PAAD has been researching the Chitina Cemetery Road as a possible RS 2477 right of way. It is the first right of way
identified under 11 AAC 51.055. Given your position at DOT and your expertise | wish | had thought to bring you into the
loop earlier. Please review and comment by November 10. Don’t hesitate to call if you have any comments.

Kevin Sorensen
DNR PAAD
269-8580
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